
 

 
At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  

We are the Force for Positive Change. 
 

23rd February 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A very warm welcome to the first News Round Up of this half-term. 
 
Spring 2 Term Curriculum Maps 
All curriculum maps are uploaded on to our school’s website every half term to enable parents/carers to keep up to 
date with what the children are learning in each year group each half term.  You can always find them on our website 
by going to Learning > Curriculum >Year Group >  Year Group Curriculum.  See here. Example below. 

 

 

 
Parents consultations for Year Reception, 1, 3,4,5 and 6 on Thursday 7th March 2024 between 1.15pm – 6.15pm 
Please refer to a letter that was sent last Wednesday to book your slot via Arbor for parents/carers consultation with 
class teachers. You can view the letter for Reception, Years 1, 3, 4,5,6 here. School will be closing for all children 
(Reception to Year 6) at 1pm on Thursday, 7 March to accommodate the meetings effectively. There will be no clubs, 
interventions nor After School Club running. 

https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/curriculum
https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/file/65d5f787828d3


 

 
Parents consultations for Year 2, Friday, 8 March between 1-6pm 
Year 2 will have their parents consultations on Friday 8th March 2024 between 1pm-6pm. Please see the letter sent 
home for Year 2 here. Year 2 children will attend school as normal. On Thursday, 7 March you will need to pick up your 
children at 1pm as the rest of the school will have their parents consultation and the school will be closing at 1pm to 
accommodate the meetings for the other year groups. 
 
World Book Day - Message from Ms Michael - our English lead 
We're thrilled to celebrate the joy of reading and storytelling with World Book Week starting on Monday the 4th 
March until Friday 8th March. Throughout this fun packed week, we will be hosting the renowned author Josh Lacey , 
as well as taking part in reading buddies, guest readers, Read Aloud book swaps and many more. 
 

  
 
Please keep an eye out for our mysterious masked readers popping up around the school on Thursday 7th March. Can 
you guess who’s behind the mask? 
 
The actual World Book Day falls on Thursday 7th March (Parents Consultation day) and we would like the children to 
come to school dressed as a character from their favourite book (children finish at 1pm). An award will be given to the 
most imaginative costume.. 
 
For more information regarding World Book day please see the letter to you from the school here. 
 
The Shoe Box Competition  
As part of World Book Celebrations, we are holding a ‘Story in a Shoe box’ competition. Details were uploaded on 
Google Classroom before the half term; please help your child to create a ‘Story in a Box’. All they need is a favourite 

https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/file/65d5f7f59e9f1
http://joshlacey.com/
https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/file/65c4e3504b9da


 

story, creative mind, and a box. Entries are due on the Tuesday 5th March. Please bring them to the hall in the 
morning. 
 
Multiplication Times Tables Check - coffee morning for Year 3 and 4’s parents and carers -27 February at 9-10am 
The multiplication tables check (MTC) is statutory for all year 4 pupils in England. The purpose of the MTC is to 
determine whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for future success in mathematics. 
We will be administering the MTC to year 4 pupils between Monday 3 June and Friday 14 June. Year 3 and Year 4 
parents, please come along to a coffee morning on Tuesday 27th February (Hall at 9-10am) to get more information 
and ideas on how you can help your child at home to be successful at MTC.  
 
Intergenerational Linking Project - ‘We before Me’ 
Following successes of this project from last year, on a weekly basis, some of our year 4 pupils  together with Ms Rathour 
visit Bridgwood House across the road from EHA to interact with senior residents there.  

 
It is an immensely joyful time with games and projects that they collaborate on.  
 
Year 4 had their first session last Wednesday 21st February and it was absolutely mesmerising to 
watch our pupils helping residents with their butterfly artwork!  
 

    
 
We love this partnership and believe in nurturing responsible citizens who interact positively with the community around 
us. Year 4 - you are the force for positive change! 
 

British Science Week- news from Mrs Salik, our Science Lead 
British Science Week is a ten-day celebration of science, technology, engineering and maths that will place between 8 - 
17 March 2024! 
As part of our celebrations at EHA, we will be having a Science Boffins Show for the whole school. This will provide the 
children with the opportunity to experience some hands-on science and take part in various activities ranging from jaw 
dropping visual effects to learning about polymers. The show will take place on Friday 22nd March 2024 in the school 
hall. Each class will get an allocated slot with the presenters. A voluntary contribution of £3.50 is necessary to cover the 
cost of the workshop. Unfortunately, without sufficient contribution, the workshops will not go ahead. Please make 
payments through Arbor by Friday 15th March. We appreciate your help massively! THANK YOU 
 
 



 

 
 
Exciting news from the PTA- Cinema Afternoon 
Invitation to our PJs Cinema: 
 
Tuesday 5th March 4.30-6.00pm (School Hall) -For children in years Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 
 
Tuesday 12th March 4.30-6.00pm (School Hall) - For children in Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
 

Come and have a fun filled afternoon watching a movie in 
your PJs and teddies (if you wish) in school.  
Children will stay on site and watch a film with their friends in 
the hall.  
 
-Film will start promptly at 16.30pm. Please arrive 5 min 
earlier to get seated.  
 
-Pick up time at 6pm from the Play Nest.  
 
-Tickets only £3 per child including a bag of popcorn and cup 
of squash (THANK YOU PTA).  
 
-Please book your ticket on Arbor.  
 
These two events will help to raise money for school’s 
resources and support future PTA events.  
 
Encouraging reading at home 
We have created two brief videos aimed at families, offering 
guidance and strategies to foster a love for reading at home. 
These resources are designed to empower parents and 
guardians with effective methods to support their children's 
literacy development.  
 
5 Top Reading tips to get your child reading at home. Watch 
here. 

Encouraging reluctant readers. Watch here. 
 
By sharing tips and insights, we hope to inspire a culture of reading that enhances learning and curiosity in family 
settings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/Hm3oqVztsFc?si=ptOwd4JQhTKWrt2K
https://youtu.be/lyiWkCBeL9A?si=EJ74R66vPNJ72Zl-


 

 
 
Dates for your diary  
 

MTC Information coffee morning   
For Year 3 and 4  

Tuesday 27th February Multiplication Tables Check 
9-10am ; hall 

Cinema Afternoon (PTA) 
 

Tuesday 5th March 4.30-
6.00pm (School Hall) 

For children in years Reception, Year 1, Year 2 
and Year 3 

World Book Day 
(celebrating throughout the 
week) 

Thursday 7th March am Dress up half-day day 
Please refer to the letter send on 08.02 

Parents Consultation  
Years Rec, 1,3,4,5 &6 

Thursday 7th March pm 
(1.15-6.15pm) 

School closes at 1pm 
No clubs/Intervention or ASC 

Parents Consultations  
Year 2 

Friday 8th March 
(1-6pm) 

Year 2 children -normal day at school 

Cinema Afternoon (PTA) 
 

Tuesday 12th March 4.30-
6.00pm (School Hall) 

For children in Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

Comic Relief Monday 18th March Non-uniform day 

Science Show Friday 22nd March Contribution £3.50 

Daffodil Breakfast (Year 1+2) Thursday 27th March Hall 9.15-10.15am -Parents/Cares Welcomed 

Easter break 
 

Friday 29 March to Friday 
12 April 2024 
 

Children will return to school on Monday 15th 
April 

 
Have a great weekend. 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 
 


